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Dear International Va’a Federation Member,   

The IVF is opening up the bid process for two upcoming events – the 2025 World Distance 

Championships and the 2026 World Sprints Championships.  The IVF Events and Technical Committee 

have put together the templates and information sheets as needed on our website.  

Should any Member Federation wish to submit a bid to host one of the above events, fully completed 

bid templates will need to be sent to admin@ivfiv.org and received by April 30, 2023.  

The Events and Technical Committee will review all bids, and follow the process as outlined below: 

Time Frame: 

February 2023 Bid Document circulated to all member countries 
30 April   Bids due to IVF Board  
20 May  IVF Board and Events and Technical Committee to review Bids and go back to 

Bidders with any questions or suggestions by 20th May  
30 May Bid Countries to come back to IVF with any amendments  
10 June  Bids received to go to countries to review  
17 June (or suitable date 
before end of June) 

Online meeting for Bid Countries to make presentations to All member 
countries (zoom)  
Member countries can ask questions of bidders  
Member countries Vote on the 2025 World Distance Championship and 2026 
World Sprint Championship via zoom  
 
Successful bidders announced  

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the Events and Technical Committee via 

admin@ivfiv.org. 

Sincerely, 

 
 
Lara Collins 
President  
International Va’a Federation  
lara@ivfiv.org 
+64275484612 (NZ) 

 
 
Linda Dresbach 
Secretary 
International Va’a Federation 
Linda@ivfiv.org 
+014083185026 (USA) 
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